Exhibit No. KM
Kathy Lyczewski
From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [khunter@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 9:13 AM
To: Kent McHenry
Subject: RE: Any news to report on the Stevens and Barnhart petitions

Thanks - Kathy

From: Kent McHenry [mailto:kent.mchenry@co.yakima.wa.us]

Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 9:12 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: RE: Any news to report on the Stevens and Barnhart petitions

Yes | Will

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mailto:khunter@utc.wa.gov]

Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 8:49 AM

To: Kent McHenry

Subject: RE: Any news to report on the Stevens and Barnhart petitions

Thanks Kent. | appreciate the update. You will pass this information on to Rick Wagner?

Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Office Telephone: (360) 664-1257
Cell: (360) 701-1612
Fax: (360) 586-1150

From: Kent McHenry [mailto:kent.mchenry@co.yakima.wa.us]

Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 8:49 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: RE: Any news to report on the Stevens and Barnhart petitions

Kathy:

The County Commissioners are currently drafting a letter to you. It will state that based on the public comment and

other safety concerns, that they wish to withdraw the petitions.
As soon as they finish | will get you a copy.

Kent

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mailto:khunter@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2013 3;57 PM
To: Kent McHenry
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Cc: Wagner, Richard W
Subject: RE: Any news to report on the Stevens and Barnhart petitions

Hi Kent,
Any news to report on the Yakima petitions?
Thanks -

Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Office Telephone: {360) 664-1257
Cell: (360) 701-1612
Fax: (360)586-1150

From: Kent McHenry [mailto:kent.mchenry@co.yakima.wa.us]

Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 1:27 PM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: RE: Any news to report on the Stevens and Barnhart petitions

Kathy:

We are having a little problem getting the Commissioners together, so we have not been able to brief them as of yet.
We are hopeful that we will be able to on Monday. | will keep you informed.

Kent

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mallto:khunter@utc.wa.gov]

Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 8:16 AM

To; Kent McHenry

Cc: Wagner, Richard W

Subject: Any news to report on the Stevens and Barnhart petitions

Thanks -

Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Office Telephone: {360) 664-1257
Cell: (360} 701-1612
Fax: (360) 586-1150





